Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 10:15 AM

To: ‘Geoff Leking'

Cc: stucker@blm.gov; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Chisolm Neptune 31 Fedearal #1

RE: 2RP-4239

Geoff,

The proposed sample points on the pad are approved by OCD.
Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Geoff Leking [mailto:geoff@etechenv.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 12:34 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: stucker@blm.gov

Subject: RE: Chisolm Neptune 31 Fedearal #1

Mike

For your review, attached is a map displaying the proposed locations for two additional auger holes labeled Proposed AH
9 and Proposed AH 10 at which further delineation will be performed prior to remediation. | look forward to your
response. Thanks, Mike.

Geoff Leking

Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
PO Box 62228

Midland, Texas 79711

Office: (432)563-2200 ext. 212

Mobile: (432)425-7160

Fax: (432)563-2213

CONFIDENTIAL



This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s) nhamed above. It
contains confidential and/or propriety information. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read,
copy or distribute it or any information it contains. Please immediately notify the sender by return mail and
delete it.

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 12:11 PM

To: Geoff Leking

Subject: RE: Chisolm Neptune 31 Fedearal #1

Geoff,

The delineation needs to be done up front. OCD wants to migrate towards the attached COA document.

From: Geoff Leking [mailto:geoff@etechenv.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 8:52 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Chisolm Neptune 31 Fedearal #1

Mike
May | do further delineation on the pad and at the well head at the time of excavation. Thank you.

Geoff Leking

Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
PO Box 62228

Midland, Texas 79711

Office: (432)563-2200 ext. 212

Mobile: (432)425-7160

Fax: (432)563-2213

CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s) nhamed above. It
contains confidential and/or propriety information. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read,
copy or distribute it or any information it contains. Please immediately notify the sender by return mail and
delete it.



